
N O T I C E 
 

FOR M.Phil. (LAW) ADMISSION  
 

FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2014-2015 
 

 
Students who desiring to take admission for the 

M.Phil. Course for the Academic Year 2014-2015 are 

informed that they should apply to the Department of Law 

from 16
th

 September, 2014 to 23
rd

 September, 2014 

between 11.30 a.m. to 4.30 p.m. (excluding lunch 

break 1.00 p.m. to 1.30 p.m.). 

 
The students who would be applying for M.Phil. 

course are informed that only those students who are 

eligible to pursue M.Phil. (Law)  will be called for the 

interview which will be scheduled on 30
th

 September, 

2014 at 2.00 p.m. and names of selected candidates will 

be displayed on the Notice Board. 

 
 

 
Mumbai.                     (Dr. Ashok R. Yende) 
September 16, 2014  Prof. & Head, Department of Law 
 


